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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are delighted to offer a wide range of enrichment opportunities for our students at LVC. The 

clubs are now running, and it is wonderful to see so many students already attending clubs. We 

hope that your child will extend their learning through our enrichment provision. Please follow the 

following link to our website which details which clubs are on offer this Autumn 

https://lvc.org/clubs-activities/. 

 

If your child has any questions, their tutor will be able to help answer these questions or direct 

them to the relevant member of staff running the club. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any further questions regarding 

enrichment. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Helen Frost 

Enrichment Coordinator 

 

 

 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flvc.org%2Fclubs-activities%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cjbutcher%40lintonvc.org%7Ce9b71b1c925f4c5e06fe08dbb9bb185c%7C8ba393df16e348e985d812aa9418ab73%7C0%7C0%7C638307985445421238%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=MSpgDqLdU7ZxPZ54zZYHZ7kES62wVIIohUSbay4RJms%3D&reserved=0

